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Dear Families 

 

Another very busy week in school has culminated 

in a Wacky Hair Day in aid of Children in Need. 

Amazing hairdos galore – wonderful! 

 

Please remember that we have a staff training day 

on Friday 26th November when school will be 

closed to students. 

 

We have been very busy with the final 

preparations for the grand opening of our 

Christmas Pop-Up Shop on 29th November. Thank 

you to our incredible team of volunteers, staff and 

students for making this happen. We would really 

like to have a mannequin in the shop – please let 

us know if you can help. 

 

 
 

School Photographer 

The school photographer is due to be with us on 

23rd November, an event that we sadly had to miss  

 

 

last year. We very much look forward to seeing the 

results. 

 

Lion Learners 

Last Friday we had a visit from the Lion Learners as 

part of this half term's Maths focus. Claire came to 

show us many different types of animals and our 

pupils asked all sorts of Maths questions about 

their features, habitat, and lifestyles. Pupils 

enjoyed the tactile experience!  

 
 

 

Castle School 

Cambridge 



Warwick Class News 

Warwick class are having a very productive term. 

Highlights have included many trips including 

those to the Powerhouse games at Cambridge 

University, the Cinema and our Cambridge city 

visit as part of our English OCR qualification.  

 

 

These trips have run alongside our regular 

curriculum, which includes weekly gym sessions at 

Cambridge University and our weekly work 

experience. 

We are also taking OCR qualifications in Maths, 

English, Art, PE and Humanities. 

 

 
 

 
 

Best wishes 

Chris Baker  

Headteacher 


